pennsylvania

ri’ DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL

PROTECTION

May 10, 2019

NOTICE OF VIOLATION

| CERTIFIED MAIL NO. 91 7199 9991 7038 4331 5668

‘Mr. Edward Nessleback
Plant Superintendent
Erie Coke Corporation
P.O.Box 6180
‘Frie, PA 16512

'Re: Erie Coke Corporation
City of Ene, Erie County
Title V Operating Permit No: 25-00029

Dear Mr. Nessleback:

On May 5, 2019, at approximately 1:00 pm, the Department of Environmental Protection
(“Department”) conducted an observation of Erie Coke Corporation (“Erie Coke”). The observation
disclosed the following violations: '

The emission of malodors from Erie Coke were detected outside of Erie Coke’s property. In
accordance with Title V Operating Permit No. 25-00029, Section C, Condition No. 003 and -

25 Pa. Code § 123.31, a person may not permit the emission of any malodorous air
contaminants from any source that the malodors are detectable outside the property of the
person whose land the source is being operated. The emission of malodorous air
contaminants from Erie Coke outside its property is a violation of 25 Pa. Code § § 123.31
and 127.444.

Any violation of the Air Pollution Control Act subjects a person to enforcement actions, including civil
and criminal penalties. Each day the violation continues constitutes a separate offense.

This Notice of Violation is neither an order nor any other final action of the Department. It neither
imposes nor waives any enforcement action available to the Department under any of its statutes. If the
Department determines that an enforcement action is appropriate, you will be notified of the action.
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If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact me at 814-332-6977.

Sincerely,

ENTLET, S der
Edward J. Painter

Air Quality District Supervisor
Air Quality Program

cc: C. Ballard, OCC
AQ/Fac/Case/25-000-00029
ra-epaircompliance@pa.gov
W. Schneider, Erie Coke Corp. (via email)
A. Nearhoof Erie Coke Corp. (via email)




